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OIAD-1644  
10 December 2021

Marc Smith
 
fyi-request-17741-09d7ed49@requests.fyi.org.nz


Tēnā koe Marc

Thank you for your letter received on 28 November 2021 in which you asked for information on the closure of Lake Waikaremoana.

I am transferring part of your request under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982, to the Te Urewera Board as the information to which it relates is more closely connected with the Board’s functions.

Questions transferred:

1. All meeting agendas and meeting minutes of the Te Urewera Board from 1 January 2018 to date. If DOC does not hold these, please transfer this part of the request to the appropriate agency. 
3. An electronic copy of the statutory, contractual or otherwise legal basis on which the Te Urewera Board or the Tuhoe people have denied DOC staff access into Te Urewera to do maintenance work 
4. An electronic copy of the statutory, contractual or otherwise legal basis on which the Te Urewera Board or the Tuhoe people have closed Lake Waikaremoana to the public, inhibited boat owners to access their boats, and restricted access to the public to Te Urewera as a whole

Nāku noa, nā

Teresa O’Brien
Ministerial Coordinator
Department of Conservation
Te Papa Atawhai
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